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10th November 2020  

 

 
Dear Parent Carers, 
 
Further to our earlier communication via text and email regarding the wearing of face coverings in school I 
confirm that all our children are exempt but can choose to wear them if they wish.  
 
As always, if you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Deb Rattley  
Headteacher  
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